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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 8:52 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Cc: Patel, Swati

Subject: Re: Legislative Briefing 

Thanks 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 15, 2015, at 8:17 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

FYI - Message from Judge Clary.  

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Gary E. Clary" <gclaryj@bellsouth.net> 

Date: October 15, 2015 at 5:01:47 PM EDT 

To: "'Veldran, Katherine'" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Subject: RE: Legislative Briefing  

Katherine, 

  
First of all, I truly appreciate Governor Haley’s leadership during this difficult 
time for our state.  Please convey my thanks for all of her hard work as well as 

everyone involved.  I know everyone has worked tirelessly. 
  
Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend in person as I will be in Denver for 
the 2015 National Summit on Education Reform.  Can you provide me with 

access to the conference call line? 
  
Regards, 

  
GC 
  
Gary E. Clary 

Circuit Judge (Retired) 
P.O. Box 1645 
Clemson, SC  29633 

864-415-0886 
gclaryj@bellsouth.net 
  

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 3:33 PM 

To: Veldran, Katherine 
Cc: Mottel, Haley 
Subject: Legislative Briefing  

  

Members of the General Assembly, 
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Governor Haley and state officials will conduct a briefing to legislators, October 21st, 

from 1:00-2:30 p.m. to update you on the flood response and recovery operations.  The 

legislative briefing will be held on the Statehouse grounds. There will be access to a 

conference call line.  

  

Please let me know by Monday, October 19th,  if you will be attending the briefing in 

Columbia or calling-in.  

  

Thank you,  

Katherine  

  

Katherine F. Veldran 

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

  


